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Dear Parents/Carers       
 
Annual Parent/Carer survey – please take the time to complete 
 
Please find below a link to our annual Parent/Carer survey.  This will only take a few minutes to 
complete and provides us with your voice; invaluable when considering and shaping future 
strategies across our school.  Please note that there are 23 questions and the form will continue 
once you have reached the last question on each page.  We would be grateful if you could 
complete this by no later than Friday 4 July. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/zKXNkvN58b 
 
Uniform w.c. 23.6.25 
 
As the weather is getting cooler next week, students will be required to wear blazers again from 
Monday. Any student who arrives to school without a blazer will be sent to Cartwright Hall to 
borrow a school one. 
 

INSET Day – Friday 27 June 
 
A reminder that the school will be closed for all students on Friday 27 June for INSET day training 
and we welcome students back on Monday 30 June at the usual time. 
 

Calendar dates  

 

Tuesday 24 June  – Sixth Form Taster day 

Wednesday 25 June – Year 11 Prom 

Friday 27 June – INSET day – school is closed to all students  

Friday 11 July – pre-loved uniform sale 2.30-3.30pm 

 

Best wishes 

 
Tom Beveridge 
Headteacher 
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